
Year 1 
Our week ahead - 14/12/20 

Here is what we will be learning this week: 

● English – Understanding and using question marks. 

● Maths - Ordering non consecutive numbers. 

● Handwriting - This is how we write our k. 

● Phonics - revisiting all of our new sounds 

● Spelling - words ending in ‘er’ and ‘est’.   


